
 

S T A T E  O F  A R I Z O N A  

S C H O O L  F A C I L I T I E S  B O A R D  

 
 

 

Governor of Arizona  Executive Director 

Douglas A. Ducey  Dean T. Gray 

 

1700 WEST WASHINGTON, SUITE 104, PHOENIX, ARIZONA 85007 

Phone: (602) 542-6501  Fax: (602) 542-6529  https://sfb.az.gov 

 

May 8, 2015 
 

Patrick Nelson, Superintendent 

Amphitheater Unified School District 

701 W. Wetmore Rd. 

Tucson, AZ  85705 

 

Dear Superintendent: 

 

At the May 6, 2015 meeting of the School Facilities Board, Amphitheater Unified School District 

was awarded Building Renewal Grant funding as follows: 

 

School Lawrence W. Cross Middle School 

Project Number 100210167-1001-004BRG 

Project Scope HVAC curb retrofit 

SFB Base / Construction Funding $10,000 

SFB Additional / A/E Design Funding $10,000 

Contingency * $0 

Total SFB Funding * $20,000 

District Funding $0 

Total SFB and District Funding $20,000 

* Contingency may only be used with SFB staff approval. 
 

Attached are: 

1. Terms and Conditions - Please read carefully.  The Terms & Conditions must be signed by 

the district’s governing board president.   Once executed, return to me via fax or email 

at kcampbell@azsfb.gov.  Please note that funds will not be available until the properly 

executed Terms & Conditions are received in our office. 
2. Request for Funds – This is a template; please make copies of this form as each invoice 

submitted must be accompanied by a completed Request for Funds.  If the district is 

supplementing with local funds, invoices will be paid on a pro-rated basis.  Warrants will be 

drawn and sent to the county treasurer, at which time the district will receive e-mail 

notification.  Send these forms (with invoices) to your liaison’s attention. 

  

Please contact your liaison for this project, Pat Cruse, at 602-364-1193 if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

Kerry Campbell 
Kerry Campbell 

Public Information Officer

https://sfb.az.gov/
mailto:kcampbell@azsfb.gov

